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RE: Docket No. ADV 274/Advice No. 16-06

On April 14, 2016, Portland General Electric filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC
OR No. E-18.

This filing updates REC pricing, changes the Tradeable Renewable Credits naming convention,
adds language to clarify the effective date, and removes the provision requiring customers to
sign a new contract each year.

In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of June 7, 2016, the
following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after June 8, 2016.

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files.
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